
QUESTION TAKEN ON NOTICE 
 
BUDGET ESTIMATES – 26 – 27 MAY 2014 
 
IMMIGRATION AND BORDER PROTECTION PORTFOLIO 
 
(BE14/578)  PROGRAMME – Internal Product 
 
 
Senator Lundy (Written) asked: 
 
Since 18 September 2013, how many non-ongoing contracts have been extended by 
your department/agency without the APSC’s approval? 
 
 
Answer: 
 
The portfolio has not extended any non-ongoing contracts that required the Australian 
Public Service Commission’s approval. 


